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ONE FIRST NATIONAL PLAZA * CHICAGO. ILLINOIS 

A.ddres~ Reply to: 

POST OFFICE BOX 7o7 *CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60690 

Novernher 14, 1972 

~-ir. Angelo Giarn'Duss0 
Deputy Director of ~eactor Projects 
:_·.0. Atomic Ener<JY Com11,issi0n 
~..;a..:0hing ton, D. C. :2G545 

Subj eel: . . ~;.::,eci.21.l ~.eport No. 18 for 0resder~ 
2 a.r:d 3, AEC 1Jkt Nos. SC-237 and~ 

Oear Mr. Giambusso: 

You·r letter of August 21, 1972, request.ed 
information on the programs underway to investigate the 
performance of the feedwater control systems and the 
safety valves for Dresden Units 2 and 3. Attached is Special 
Report No. 18, "Dresden 2-3 Safety Valve Investigations". 

This report provides the status of the investigations 
underway on the Dresden Units 2 3Pd 3 safety valves to deter­
mine the causes of safety valve operation on Dresd~0 Units 
2 3nd 3. The :cesn.lts of the studi2s outlinPd in Special 
Report No. 18 are expected to be submitted to the AEC 
in January of 1973. 

The feedwa 1• :~-r cont.col systems for .:."JrescJ.i::~n tin it ~ 

and Quad-Cities U:--,it l rave been ;r:0dified. The rnouificatjr,r, 
and the results ·:Jf operation with -the modi!:ied systems are 
b8ing reviewed and this i~formation will be forwarded to 
t.h2 AEC by Decembe:!'.' 18, 197 2. 

One signed original and 39 copies of this report 
for yr.)ur use. 
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Very truly yours, 

' '\ ~~~~ 
L. D. Butterfield, Jr. 
Nuclear Licensing Administrator 
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